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Monday 24th February 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 2025 
 

As you are aware, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March 2025.  
The theme this year is ‘Book an Adventure’. World Book Day encourages more children and 
families to find the fun and enjoyment in reading, because reading for pleasure changes lives. 
We are continuing our school-wide focus on ‘Reading for Pleasure’ and are continuing to 
improve our school libraries.  
 
We would like children to have fun with their costume choices this year. This could be a 
character from their favourite book, a book they have read in school or from a character they 
know lots about.  
 
We would like to invite parents, carers, and grandparents to join us from 2.45pm to 3.15pm, 
where children will be able to share and read their books with you.  
 
Monday 3rd March – EYFS  -  Follow the Link Here 
Tuesday 4th March - Years 1 & 2 - Follow the Link Here 
Wednesday 5th March - Years 3 & 4 - Follow the Link Here 
Thursday- Book Sale in Large School Hall at 3:15pm. 
Friday 7th March - Years 5 & 6 - Follow the Link Here 
 
Please complete the online form, using the appropriate Year Group Link above, to let us 
know if you will be joining us.  
 
Book Sale 
On Thursday 6th March, we will be holding a Book Sale in the Large School Hall. This will be to 
support the cost of new books for our main school library and mini libraries we have in class. 
Books will be priced at 30p each or 4 for £1. Each class will have the opportunity during the 
afternoon to select books they wish to purchase. Children can bring money into school with 
them during the day and purchase the books straight away. Please could money come into 
school in a named envelope and be handed to the class teacher to keep safe during the school 
day. The Book Sale will still be open straight after school if you wish to purchase more books. 
Please enter the hall via the Community Entrance. 
 
p.t.o 

http://www.tdet.education/
mailto:info@tdet.education
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nowK81Jo8E2Ms5kmm08dZjr6IqFY03dJnSaO5V8wdh9UREE1Tk1GUEVEWDNNN1IxTVRJVlZBSVE3Ti4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nowK81Jo8E2Ms5kmm08dZjr6IqFY03dJnSaO5V8wdh9UNTdMTzJTVTRaR0kwMFNBTEFKMVhFNzUzTy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nowK81Jo8E2Ms5kmm08dZjr6IqFY03dJnSaO5V8wdh9URjRUSzMxRVFKVUgyQkVaOFBNVUNDSlFRMC4u
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continued:  
 
 
Book Token 
All children will be sent home with a £1 Book Token, where they can choose from a selection 
of £1 books. This token is valid until Sunday 23rd March 2025. Further information can be 
found on the reverse of the book token. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Duncan 
Key Stage 2 Phase Leader 
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